
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

12th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
After teaching at Norton for 13 years, Mrs Parker-Standley is leaving Norton to pursue her teaching career 
at another school. Mrs Parker-Standley is a highly respected colleague and we wish her the best of luck in 
her new school. 
 
Miss Alice Mannings will be replacing her, teaching 4 days in the mixed year 4/5 class. Mrs Cook will be 
working Monday-Wednesday in that class and Miss Mannings will be working Tuesday-Friday. The class 
will benefit from having 2 teachers on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Miss Mannings will be in her third year 
of teaching; she is passionate about the profession and we are sure that she will bring wonderful skills to 
Team Norton. 
 
The well-being, happiness and education of Norton children remains a priority. We are sure that this 
arrangement will be beneficial to the happiness and education of our children. 
 
Please do come and see me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 
Jane Farren 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

                   Strive Think Act Respect Shine   

  Gloucestershire County Council, Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester, GL1 2TG  

Norton C of E 
Primary School 

Old Tewkesbury Road 
Norton, Gloucester, GL2 9LJ 
Telephone: 01452 730531 

Fax: 01452 739080 
E-Mail: admin@norton.gloucs.sch.uk 

www.nortonprimarygloucs.co.uk 

 

We all shine like stars 
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